
    Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 24 August 2022 

 

The following are the minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club general membership meeting held at 
The Legends Golf Course on Wednesday 24 August 2022. 

The President Jim Dent called the meeting to order at 7:50 AM.  The following board members were in 
attendance:  Ron Frederick; John Kupka; Lee Wortman; Knute Jackson: Bob Dubay; Bill McAteer and Dick 
Mathey. A total of 45 members were in attendance. 

The Minutes of the general membership meeting held on 8 June 2022 were approved.  (Ryan/Sarri). 

Special Events:  Vice President Bill McAteer announced that our Christmas Brunch has been booked for 
December 10th at Birdie’s in the legends golf club. The event will feature an extensive choice of entrees 
and desserts.  There will be a no host bar.  Bill asked that those members who plan to attend let him 
know so that he can begin to give Birdie’s a headcount.  

Bill also let the membership know that longtime Legends employee, Del Sylvester, is suffering from a 
severe medical condition and that he is in need of help to get to get special treatment not covered by 
insurance.  Members who would like to help can go to Delsylvester@gofundme.com.  We all wish Del 
the very best.   

The Financial Report:   Ron Frederick reported that we had expenditures of $600.00 for trophies and 
also the supplement for prize money to the club championship this month.  Our checking account 
currently has a balance of $8,500.  A detailed financial report will be presented at our next executive 
board meeting on September 12,2022.  

Tournament Chairman Bob Dubay announced that our next monthly tournament will be held on 
September 21.  This will be a 6x6x6 format with a two man team.  This is a pick your own partner 
tournament. 

The Handicap Chairman John Kupka advised that there were very few problems with any of our 
members posting their score in a timely manner. John encouraged all members to post the day of play.  
If scores are not posted within 48 hours of play, John will post them.  

Website Chairman Knute Jackson advised that our website is running well and that our new feature, 
Golf Questions-Rule of the Month, has been well received.     

There being no further business, the President adjourned the meeting at 8:10 AM. 

Dick Mathey 

Secretary 
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